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6th March 2020
Dear Parent and Carers 
I hope you and your families are well, and that you are coping with the current uncertainty.
We are now looking at how we can best prepare for the gradual re-opening of our Out of School Club. If you have not already completed our brief survey, it would be very helpful for us to understand your perspective in this process, so please do complete our brief survey to give us your views.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/76XKYPB

At the moment we are hoping/expecting to re-open on the 22nd JULY to 28th AUGUST 2020 
We will only be able to open if there are sufficient numbers of children attending, so a lot will depend on how many parents sign their children up. We are offering full and part time spaces between the hours of 8am – 6pm. £20 per day full time and £10 per day for part time hours.
We will work closely with the school to ensure that our social distancing and hygiene measures are in line with theirs.
Firstly, we believe, and we hope you agree, that we have to accept that social distancing young children is almost wholly impracticable. We want our Out of school club to be an emotionally as well as physically safe place for them to resume some normality of socialising with their friends and carers. We also wish to ensure that not only do we keep your child safe but we keep other children and our staff safe too.  Therefore what we can do, however, is minimise the risk with the following;
· We will not accept any child into the club if they have a high temperature, and we ask you to keep your child at home if they are unwell. We recommend that you work with the Government guidelines and keep your child away for 14 days if any member of the family is unwell with COVID19 symptoms. 
· We will ask you to drop off and collect your child at the entrance (bottom of the steps) whenever possible. Those who wish to wear masks are at liberty to do so. 
· When you child arrives at nursery, we will take them to wash their hands as part of a new routine of coming in.
· We have increased the cleaning schedules at all our premises, and staff are being given clear
 guidance and instructions about how to implement rigorous hygiene precautions, which will also mean that some toys, resource and activities will not be used for the next few months.
· We will be limiting free flow between children where this is possible, to limit the amount of contact between different groups of children and staff. 
· All children will be in a 15 CHILDREN BUBBLE which they will be for the whole duration of the summer playscheme. Being outside is part of a normal practice. Children will have access to the playground all day, and this is an important part of our protective measures, as the virus is thought to transmit less easily outdoors
· Our staff teams, as key workers, can access testing if they have any symptoms, and please be assured that any member of staff experiencing symptoms, or living with anyone with symptoms, will stay away from the setting for 7 days, and 14 days respectively.
Finally, if you would like your child to attend, you will have to pay for 3 weeks in advance to secure your space.  As I’m sure you can appreciate, we also have a range of overheads and due to limited numbers we have to reserve spaces in advance. You can book and pay via our website www.kidzcomefirst.co.uk. Enrolment packs for new starters can be sent via email.
Many thanks for your continued support. Our team have been missing the children, and are looking forward to coming back, and we hope to see you all soon.
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 07947 575090 or via email info@kidzcomefirst.co.uk. 
A copy of our COVID19 Risk Assessment will be available on our website from the 9th July 2020.
Kind Regards,

Natalie Johnson
Child Development Manager 
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